
To whom it may concern: 

 

We respectfully request an extension to the Solar Payment Options reservation # C696F4.  

 

 

We began exploring solar options for our business through the Oregon Business Energy Tax Credit 

program in February 2010. That program has had some significant changes that have precluded us from 

participating in it. Since late summer of 2010 we moved forward with Tanner Creek Electric (formally 

Energy Outfitters) who is now a part of Christensen Electric. We paid Tanner Creek $200 to file the 

application for us and received our confirmation October 15, 2010. Since then and possibly due to the 

sale of Tanner Creek we have had spotty communication but continued promises of financing and 

installation. As we are near the end of the term we have chosen to not work with Tanner Creek as they 

have been unable to install a system. We are moving forward with SolarCity who has had great success 

with your program and are very confident that there will be no more delays. 

 

It is our belief that the cause of this delay has been outside our control with the acquisition and the gaps 

in communication. Based on our proposed plan we respectfully request that the PUC grant us an 

extension to complete our project and showcase solar at our winery. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Wendy Lange  

 

 

Wendy Mia Lange 

Managing Partner 

Lange Winery LLC 

wendy@langewinery.com 
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